
August 20, 2001 

Oil Conservation Division 
ATTN: Tim Gum 
1301 W. Grand Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 

M.E.W. Entejrmro 
300 South Kentucky 

Roswell, NM 88203 

Re: Letter dated August 7, 2001 on Inactive Non-Compliance wells 

Tim: 

I am confused. I have been in contact with the person that I sold the wells to and 
am awaiting response. If I have not got this matter resolved by Sept 30 t h I will submit a 
plan on either producing or plugging out these wells. 

BLM shows all of these wells except Sturgeon 001 & 002, O'Brien Deming 001, and 
the Cannon Et Al 001Y. I am in the process of plugging the O'Brien Deming 001. I just 
returned from Dallas with a new engine for my pulling unit in order to complete this task. I 
am trying to locate information to which the CIBP was set so I may recomplete the Cannon 
Et Al 001Y. The Marlisue Queen unit's wells just needs to be turned on and find out 
whether the person that bought them is going to send in the C104's that I mailed to him to 
finish and file. 

Tim, be assured that this is going to be taken care of just as soon as I can figure out 
why these individuals are not filing the proper paperwork. Also I have not been just stalling 
this work, I have been plugging wells in other districts. 

Thanks 

Russell Whited 
M.E.W. Enterprise 

RW/td 

Phone: (505) 627-2065 Fax: (505) 627-852', 


